
 

 

 
Board of Education  

Thursday, December 3, 2015 – Sunday, December 6, 2015 
The Broadmoor Resort, Colorado Springs 

 

 
Notice 

 
 

The School Board will be attending the Colorado Association of School Boards’ 

Annual Convention from Thursday, December 3 – Sunday, December 6. Board 

members and the Superintendent will be carpooling to and from the convention 

and will be attending sessions at the convention together. 


